
From: Clifford Miller
To: Covid Archive
Subject: Fwd: FW: Traveling back from China
Date: Thursday, December 17, 2020 1:38:09 PM

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Cliff Miller <CLMILLER@jtsa.edu>
Date: Mon, Jan 27, 2020 at 9:29 AM
Subject: FW: Traveling back from China
To: abuelo39@gmail.com <abuelo39@gmail.com>

-----Original Message-----
From: Naomi Steinberger <NSTEINBERGER@JTSA.EDU> 
Sent: Sunday, January 26, 2020 7:42 AM
To: Samantha Bowser <sabowser@JTSA.EDU>
Cc: Hector Guzman <HEGUZMAN@JTSA.EDU>; Ina Cohen <incohen@JTSA.EDU>;
Deborah Schranz <deschranz@JTSA.EDU>; Cliff Miller <CLMILLER@JTSA.EDU>
Subject: Re: Traveling back from China

Hi Sam,
Hope all goes well with your return and thst you didn’t catch any Chinese bugs while you’re
there.
Looking forward to hearing about your adventures!
Greetings from London!
Naomi

Sent from my iPhone

> On Jan 26, 2020, at 11:24 AM, Samantha Bowser <sabowser@jtsa.edu> wrote:
> 
> ﻿ Hi all, 
> Dropping a quick note before I take off from South Korea that there’s a small chance I’ll be
quarantined because we flew through Wuhan on the way to Shenzhen. 
> 
> We had to reroute our flights because of the lockdown and we’ll be arriving early Monday
AM. 
> 
> Hopefully there’s nothing to worry about, but also taking precautions against being a
Typhoid Mary. 
> 
> Earliest I’ll be back at the library is Tuesday, and only with medical clearance. 
> Will update when I can. 
> 
> Naomi-enjoy London! 
> 
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> Sam


